
All Saints Church
601 4th St. P.O. Box 217
Madison Lake, MN 56063
Phone: 507-243-3319 Fax: 507-243-4308
Email: asoffice@hickorytech.net

Mass Schedule (All saints) 
8:00 a.m. Friday Morning 
5:00 p.m. Saturday Evening (May-October) 
10:00 a.m. Sunday Morning 
Holy Day Schedule: Consult Bulletin

Reconciliation:
Saturday 11:00 a.m. & by appointment.

Immaculate Conception Church
101 Church St. P.O. Box 100
St. Clair, MN 56080
Phone: 507-245-3447
Email: icoffice@hickorytech.net

Mass Schedule (Immaculate conception)
9:00 a.m. Friday Morning
4:00 p.m. Saturday Evening (November-April)
8:30 a.m. Sunday Morning
Holy Day Schedule: Consult Bulletin

Reconciliation:
Sunday 8:00 a.m. & by appointment.

Sacraments of the Church
Baptism
Arrangements are made by contacting the parish offices in 
advance of the date.

Marriage
Arrangements for the date and preparations are made by 
contacting Fr. Schneider at least 9 months in advance.

RCIA
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is the process 
where adults become members in the Catholic Church. For 
additional information, contact Fr. Schneider.

Pastoral Care 
Please contact either parish office when someone is 
hospitalized or homebound, or if you would like to be 
added to our prayer chain, or if you would like to receive 
communion or anointing of the sick.  Call Father’s cell (507) 
469-9979 if it is an emergency.

Devices to assist the Hearing Impaired 
During Mass are available. Please contact an usher before 
Mass to learn where they are located.

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time
October 18, 2020

Our Mission is to invite 
all to strengthen their experience                              
of the message and Spirit of Jesus.

Churches of All Saints
 & Immaculate Conception

www. as-ic.org

Father Robert Schneider
Phone: (507) 243-3319 Cell (507) 469-9979

Frschneider51@gmail.com
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STEWARDSHIP
All saints

Weekend of October 3 & 4, 2020 Totals  

Adults $2,523.00

Children $0

Offertory $442.00

Online Giving $730.00

Total $4,137.00

Energy Needs $240.00

immaculate conception
Weekend of October 3 & 4, 2020 Totals  

Adults $1,575.65

Children $0

Offertory $5.00

Online Giving $275.00

Total $1,855.65

father’s weekly message

From Fr. Anthony Kadavil, St. John the 
Baptist Church, POB 417, 12450 Hwy 
188, Grand Bay, AL 36541

The common theme of today’s readings is 
the nature of our obligations to God and 
to our country. The readings show us how, 
with God’s help, we can be ideal citizens of 
both earth and Heaven.  

1) We need to “give to Caesar what is Caesar’s”: How?  It is 
the duty of Christians, as citizens of the country, to pay for 
the services and the privileges that government provides, like 
paved roads, police and fire departments, banks, schools, and 
other necessities.  If we refuse to pay taxes, how will these 
needs be met?  

Another way of “giving to Caesar what is Caesar’s” is to par-
ticipate actively in the running of the government, electing 
the most suitable candidates and influencing them through 
frequent contacts.  

Third, we must submit to the civil authorities and respect the 
just laws of our country in order to live in peace.  As loyal 
citizens, we must also see to it that our elected representatives 
are faithful in maintaining law and order in the country and 
in promoting the welfare of all its citizens without violating 
God’s laws.
 

 2) We need to “give to God what is God’s.” How?  Since 
everything is God’s, we must give ourselves to Him 100%, not 
just 10% on Sundays.  We should be generous in fulfilling our 
Sunday obligations, and we should find time every day for 
prayer and worship in the family, for the reading of the Bible 
and the proper training of our children in Faith and morals.   
We are invited each year to make a stewardship pledge of our 
financial offering to the local Church for the coming year.  
Our contribution to the parish Church   should be an expres-
sion of our gratitude to God, giving back to God all that He 
has given us. 

Caesar and God
In his Inaugural Address on January 20, 1961, John F. Kenne-
dy, the newly-elected President of the United States, gave the 
famous challenge: “My fellow Americans, ask not what your 
country can do for you; ask what you can do for your country.  

My fellow citizens of the world ask not what America will 
do for you, but what together we can do for the freedom of 
mankind. 

Finally, whether you are citizens of America or citizens of the 
world, ask of us here the same high standards of strength and 
sacrifice which we ask of you.  

As Minnesota seasons are ever changing and life happens, you 
may want to consider our online giving option which you can 
choose to give weekly, bi-weekly, monthly or one time dona-
tions.

1. Go to our parish website as-ic.org

2. Click Online Giving then choose All Saints or Immaculate 
Conception giving button.

3. The first time click on Set up a New Account and follow 
directions.

4. After that you can have it automatically paid according to 
your wishes.

father’s weekly column continued: 

With a good conscience our only sure reward, with history 
the final judge of our deeds, let us go forth to lead the land 
we love, asking God’s blessing and His help, but knowing that 
here on earth God’s work must truly be our own.”  

If we personalized Kennedy’s statement it would read, “Don’t 
ask, ‘What can my country do for me?’  Instead ask, ‘What 
can I do for my country?’”  And add, “Don’t ask, ‘What can 
God do for me?’  Instead ask, ‘What can I do for God?’”  To-
day’s Gospel lesson gives the correct answer.
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Weekly Schedule
All saints Mass Intentions	
friday, October 23, 2020	 Dale & Darla McShane 
8:00 AM Mass			M   ickey Miller			 
	
Saturday, October 24, 2020 	 parishioners	
5:00 PM MASS			    

Sunday, october 25, 2020	 Gene Berckes
10:00 AM Mass			   Stephen McShane  

immaculate conception Mass Intentions

friday, October 23, 2020   	 Francis Seys & Sarah Klein
9:00 AM Mass			   Serran Religious Vocations
				        
Sunday, october 25, 2020	 Genevieve Lynch
8:30 AM MASS		          

 Liturgical ministry Roles
All saints
SATURDAY, october 24, 2020 5:00 PM
Reader:			   Esther Ewert
Eucharistic Ministers:	 None
Servers:		 	 None
Ushers:		  	 John Herz, 2 Volunteers	

Sunday, october 25, 2020 10:00 am
Reader:			   Richard Arians
Eucharistic Ministers:	 Steve Weber
Servers:		 	 None
Ushers:	 		  Wm (John) Ries, Andy Dauk,
			   Brent Dauk
							     

Immaculate conception
SATURDAY Mass will resume on november 7, 2020
	
Sunday, october 25, 2020 8:30 am
Reader:		               	 Connie Johns
Eucharistic Ministers:    	 Marie Ireland
Servers:		               	 None
Ushers:		                	 David Lynch

faith formation News         
ALL Saints                                  	          
Colleen Terrell 507-327-2976 

If your child is in Second Grade and didn’t attend Faith 
Formation Classes last year please contact Colleen at 
507.327.2976 so that we can get you in information for First 
Reconciliation and First Communion. Information was sent 
out this past week to those who were enrolled in classes last 
year.   

At this time we are still trying to make a decision regarding 
Faith Formation classes for this year.  We appreciate your 
patience.   

Immaculate conception
CHERYL Sodeman  507-245-3447

FAITH FORMATION classes for grades 3-10 Wednesday, 
October 21st 6:30-7:30pm.

HOME SCHOOLING FAITH FORMATION -  If you are 
looking for resources to home school your children for Faith 
Formation the programs used at Immaculate Conception also 
have many resources available online. “Sadlier” for grades 
1-6, “The Bible” DVD grade 7 and “Dynamic Catholic - Deci-
sion Point” for grades 9 & 10.  These can be used if we have to 
discontinue classes because of the Covid-19.
 

Catholic Ministries Appeal: All Saints has a goal of 
$26,100 and as of October 12th we have received $20,673.36 
or 79% of our goal in contributions and an outstanding 
pledges are $1,215 for a total of $21,888.36, leaving an 
outstanding balance of $5,426.64. We still owe the following 
amounts for the past two years due to shortfalls. CMA18 - 
$3,205, CMA19 - $5,225 which totals $8,430. We as a parish 
need to come up with the shortfall as we are billed for this. 
If you did not receive an envelope, they are available at the 
entrances for the church. Thanks for your generosity.

Memorial Masses - October will be the last Memorial Mass 
scheduled for those that started in November 2018. If you 
would like to remember your loved one(s) for the 2020/2021 
Memorial Masses, please put $60 in an envelope along with 
the person’s name that you would like remembered. Put it in 
the weekly collection basket. We had such a great response 
last two years that we would like to keep it going. It also helps 
in scheduling Masses by sharing the date.

The deadline for our bulletin is 10:00 am on Tuesday, un-
less otherwise noted. If you have any questions contact your 
parish office. 

Baby Bottle Campaign please pick up your baby bottle at 
one of the church entrances. If you are unable to pick up a 
bottle, please mail your donation directly to Catholic Chari-
ties Baby Bottle Campaign, PO Box 379, Winona, MN 55987. 
Or you can give online at www.ccsomn.org/donate and 
designate your donation to the Baby Bottle Campaign in the 
notes section. Please have your bottles turned in by Sunday, 
November 1st.
RMD (Required Minimum Distribution) For those of you 
who are required to take a RMD, if you have the check made 
out to the church, there are no taxes taken out! For more 
information about how you and the Church can benefit from 
this contact your financial planner or tax preparer. Thank 
you to all who have already used their RMD to benefit the 
Church.
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 all saints news                          
Tree of Lights All Saints once again will light up the 
big tree in the elevator entrance this Christmas Season. 
Forms are at the church entrances and on the website.

2021 Church Giving Envelopes are now available at the 
back of church. 

PARISH TRUSTEES: Jen Fraze, Donna Haala   

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL: Dick Arians, Cheri Best, 
Todd Borchardt, John Landkamer, Greg Rosenow, 
Trevor Waagner   

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL: Darcy Anderson, 
Keri Evenson, Jen Fraze, Spencer Kolles, Karlee Ouradnik, 
Bev Peters, Amy Taylor    
       

CEMETERY: Frank Hodapp  243-3371                   

immaculate conception 
neWS
Money Counters are needed to count the collection after 
Mass on Sundays. Contact the parish office to sign up to 
help.
 
Parish Trustees:  Troy Braun & Kim Bruender

Parish Finance Council: David Becker, Dan Ireland, 
Robert Kruse, Tonya Rule, Kelly Zabel 

Parish Pastoral Council: Kim Carlson, David Ireland, 
Sharon Juliar, David Kruse, Linda Lynch, Carol Pluym, Tom 
Rother

CEMETERY: Dan Ireland or Stanley Hodapp  

Catholic Ministries Appeal: Immaculate Conception 
has a goal of $14,000 (WHICH WE MET!)and as of 
October 12th have received $15,508.50 or 111% of our goal 
in contributions and $327.50 in outstanding pledges for a 
total of $15,836, leaving us an overage of 1,508.50. If you did 
not receive an envelope in the mail, they are available at the 
entrances to the church. Please be generous in your giving, as 
the money goes towards many diocese projects.
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ALL SAINTS ACADEMY NEWS

Our infants like to see and chat with each other.

All Saints Academy is looking for more team members. If you or 
someone you know loves to work with children, please contact 
Liz at 507-243-3819 or asa.madisonlake.childcare @gmail.
com. We offer a great benefit package for full-time employees.

Please make sure to follow us on Facebook.  

If you are interested in a tour, please call 507-243-3819 and ask 
for Liz or email us at asa.madisonlake.childcare@gmail.

AREA HAPPENINGS
Caregiver Support Services Caring for an elderly family 
member can be a rewarding experience; it can also become 
physically and emotionally exhausting. VINE Faith in Action 
provides support services to help caregivers. If you are inter-
ested in caregiver support, please call Mary at (507) 386-5577 
or go to vinevolunteers.com for additional information.

These last months have been incredibly difficult on all of us 
and marriages have suffered! Please let us help you to find 
enrichment, joy, and hope in your relationship! Register for 
the October 24-25 Marriage Encounter. Weekends are held 
at Mt Olivet Conference and Retreat Center in Farmington. 
Visit www.marriages.org for additional information or call 
651.454.3238.

Adult Day Services – An Important Resource National 
Adult Day Services Week was recognized September 20-26. 
Call VINE Faith in Action if you are interested in learning 
about its innovative program for those with progressive 
illnesses. Adult day programs can reduce social isolation and 
provide a needed break for caregivers. Call Mary W. at (507) 
386-5577 for additional information.

The Active Aging Programs, of Catholic Charities of South-
ern Minnesota, is now offering a Powerful Tools for Caregiv-
ers workshop series.  Powerful Tools for Caregivers is a FREE 
six-week workshop series for those who provide care for a 
loved one.   Powerful Tools for Caregivers will be provided via 
Zoom video-conference.  Participants must have access to the 
Internet and have a personal computer, laptop or tablet device 
with a camera, microphone and speakers.  Detailed instruc-
tions to help participants access the Zoom video-conference 
will be available, as well as one-to-one phone calls to work 
through specific technical challenges.  Weekly classes will be 
90-minutes long.   Registration is now being accepted for a 
Powerful Tools for Caregivers workshop to begin on Tuesday, 
Oct. 27th,  2020 from 10-11:30 a.m.  Classes will be held for 
6 consecutive Tuesdays through Dec. 1st.  Space is limited!  
Register by Oct. 20th   to reserve your space.
To register or for more information, contact: Mary Cassem
Call 507-458-9687 mcassem@ccsomn.org. Visit our website at 
www.ccsomn.org

loyola news: 

Wired to the Heart update 

Loyola’s annual Wired to the Heart event, originally set for 
mid-November will be postponed to Saturday, February 6, 
2021. The committee will continue our planning for this 
fabulous event, whether it will be held in person or virtually. 
Thank you for your continued support. Please watch for our 
event updates 

Employment opportunities 

Loyola will soon be offering bus service to some of our 
students outside of the District 77 bus routes. We are seeking 
a shuttle driver for the morning route, with the potential of 
adding shifts. For more information, please contact Trudi 
Clements, 507-388-0606. 

Loyola is also hiring a Director of Development to support 
and sustainably strengthen our Advancement Department. 
The Director will help assist in our fundraising efforts, man-
age and train current staff, and be a key player in our future 
campaign efforts. If you or someone you know is qualified for 
this position, please contact Trudi Clements, 507-388-0606

Loyola’s Mission is Leading through Faith, Academic Excel-
lence and Service.


